
512 Alvarado Ave, CF 319-290-9299 www.langnerslessons.com 

 

Langner’s Lessons Update 
 

 

 

 

 

7.23.2025 

Hi Everyone! 

 We only have a few more weeks left of summer. Too soon those kiddos will be back at school 

and the temperatures will be dropping. But until then, enjoy the last days of summer!!  

 Here are the upcoming important dates: 

 

• July 25: Registration for Session 8(September) Group Lesson opens 

• August 1: Registration for Session 9(October) Private Lessons opens  

• August 16 – September 2: Langner’s Lessons will be closed 

• August 29: Registration for Session 10(November) Private Lesson opens 

• Langner’s Lessons payment policy continues to be payment-in-full due on the day of the 

first lesson. 

  

Stay safe and swim lots! 

~ Jamie  

 

 

 


